
Montgomery Recreation Board
Minutes for December 2, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 5:30.

Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.

 
Present:  Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Corbin Erwin, Brendan O’Shea,  Journey Johnston, Lisa 
Perry

 

River Walk:  The extensive damage caused by the flooding of November 1 was discussed.  We 
will wait to see what actions are taken by the select board in terms of proceeding with repairs.  
The hope is to get the park back up and running in the Spring (TBD).

Budget:  Marsha has contacted the town clerk and will get the print outs of rec. department 
funds.  The budget will be discussed and finalized at the January meeting.  

Snowshoes:  Several new pairs of snowshoes were purchased with grant money from Wild and 
Scenic.  There are a variety of sizes for kids and adults.  They can be signed out for use at 
Montgomery Properties.

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35.

Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


